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From the Grand Knight

Congratulations to Brother  Clarence Benoit for having attained the 
First Degree. We would also like to welcome Brother Nathan Bolotte to 
our council. Nathan is a transfer from Council 1099 in Napoleonville. 
There will be a 2nd and 3rd Degree exemplification in Gonzales on Sun-
day March 16th. Anyone wanting to obtain his 2nd and 3rd Degree at this
time should get with me asap.

 CASA  of  Lafourche is hosting a 5k run -walk on 8th at Peltiers Park. 
They asked if we would like to have a booth and sell food, drinks or any-
thing we want to help them raise money. We will discuss this at our next 
meeting.

Activities Calendar

Highlights from the January meeting

 Congratulations to Knight of the Month, Brother Todd Joffrion

 Congratulations to Family of the Month, Brother Ernest and Caroline Ordoyne
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